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Happy Holidays from everyone at Binnewater

Don't forget Binnewater Trivia. Questions are on the back.

2 Free cases of Binnewater. Submit your answers by January 1st.

Summer has slipped away and winter is around the corner. All of us at Binnewater look forward to

this time of year! It provides the delivery drivers some much needed recovery and the office staff a chance

to actually eat lunch. Most importantly, it gives us time to spend with our family and friends.

With quality service and customer satisfaction being our number one goal since our start over 110

years ago, it allows us the opportunity to adjust and adapt to serve you, our valued customer, better. This

coming year we will be making changes to our routing and mailing system. While these changes may take

a little time to iron out, we are hopeful they will allow us to provide a more efficient delivery service.

Courtney and George thank you in advance for your patience during these exciting new changes.

From all of us at Binnewater, we wish you a Happy Holiday Season and a Joyous New Year!

Sincerely,  Marshall Gogg

Call 845-331-0237 or email mail@binnewater.com for emailed statements.


